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We had the pleasure of meeting the  two of the ladies from  “Bear 

Ladies”, their spokes person and leader, Marion Sparaco seen here 

receiving the “Noon Cup” from President Ray, was the speaker of 

the day. 

She told us about the bears and afghans they make for the chil-

dren who go to Boggy Creek, she gave us some of the history of 

her organization. She has been the leader for approximately 12 

years , now the organization has grown from 20 to 65 women , 

They  put the bears together and make the afghans  ,so that when 

the children arrive, there is a bear and afghan waiting for each one 

of them.  

We actioned off a number of bears to help their efforts along. 



2 

                                                                                                                             

Meet our newest member Charlie Couckuyt , 

 a former snow bird, who now comes home to roost. 

She and her husband Andy have been very active with us through 

out the years. 

Dennis Tobin seen here receiving his just rewards, as Past President 

Donny presents him  with “the Club Builder award”. 

Keep up the good work. 
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Greeters for August 

August 14 Bob Agnew———Bob Bredin 

 

August 21  Barbara James———Doug Mintz 

 

August 28  Shari Kendall———Scott Miller 

Please remember to be there at 11:30 to prepare. 

 

We are in need of Greeters for September put a 

smile on and contact Larry Newman 

This is what we want people to feel, when they come in our 

doors. 

These are the people and dates for our greeters be there and 

make it work. 
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The Four Way Test  

Of the things  

We think say or do 

1.   Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all con-

cerned? 

3.   Will it build goodwill 

and better Friendships? 

4.   Will it be beneficial to 

all  concerned? 

5. Will it be FUN? 

 

Make Up Opportunities: 

Wildwood—Wednesday 7:30 P.M. 

Lake Miona Golf Club 

Villages Morning-Thursday 7:00 

AM 

La Hacienda Recreation Center 

Bellview Rotary — Fridays  7:30 

 

 Leesburg Rotary—Wednesday 

12:15 

Leesburg Community Center 

Villages Evening — 5PM 

Lake Miona Recreation Center 

E-Clubs login and follow instruc-

tions: 

www.rotaryeclub34.org 

 www.rotaryeclubone.org 

www.rotaryeclubcarolinas.org 

Visit your Web Site: 

www.rotaryclubofthevill

agesnoon.org 

 

8-02 Chase Stroud  8-05  Bett Canfield 

8-08 Randy Bayliss  8-05 Elinor Bellerose 

8-11 Sue Maddox  8-14 Barbara Bywaters 

8-15 Dean Razzano 8-16 Sandy Razzano 

8-16 Bud Mangels  8-16 Mary Grace  Royal 

8-17 Bob Bredin  8-24 Peg Pickett 

8-24 Doug Mintz  8-24 Art Stucklen 

8-26 Jeanne Lazo  8-27 Brett Smith 

Attendance:  

Regular& Snowbirds Members:  

Visitors :  

Total:  

. 

8/14       Senator Dennis Baxley   FL Senate      legislative update 

8/21        Club Assembly 

 8/28       Dee Coleman , Samaritan Village            How human 
trafficking affects Central Florida and what we can do to support 
survivors 
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Past President Bill shows us his skills as an auctioneer and helps raise money 

to send bears etc. to Boggy Creek, Tracy to whom Boogie Creek is near to her 

heart receives one of the bears with a winning bids 

Thanks go out to our newest sponsor of The Contractors Showcase,  John Frolio of Bill Bryan 

Chrysler, Dodge Jeep Ram  of Fruitland Park . Rumor has it he may also become our newest 

cooperate member. Thanks again John , I hope you will join us. 
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The Pot Grows and the cards diminish, so if you want to miss a 

meeting, go ahead, that gives the rest of us a better chance to win. 

There are only 37 cards on the table, that is all that is left be-

tween you and the pot. Today the draw was not the Joker, the 

Joker is waiting for you to start over again next week. 

Over $300.00 up still up for grabs 
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   Greetings!    

Just a nudge for you to encourage members of your club to attend Rotary Lead-
ership Institute.  This is a great way to educate your new members about Rotary 
International. Topics range from the history of Rotary into 
the different aspects of rotary such as service projects, the Rotary Foundation, 
leadership, increasing membership, publicizing your club, etc. Join us to learn 
from your fellow Rotarians, what fundraising and service projects they are do-
ing 
in their clubs that are making a difference. No matter how long you've been in 
Rotary, you will learn something new or walk away with a new idea for your 
club. 
    The date is August 18th at the Rosen College of Hospitality.  More information 
is on our District Calendar where you are able to sign up. The cost is $100 if you 
sign up before August 3rd. Walk-in cost is $110.  Breakfast and lunch are provid-
ed. 



10 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rotary Leadership Institute Coming!  

Please join us for Rotary Leadership Institute training on August 18th, 2018 . This  

offers all Rotarians a deeper look into Rotary International, with education, tools and  

ideas to help your club achieve their individual goals. You will not only learn from the  

instructors but from other Rotarians throughout our District and the State of Florida.  

We start early around 7:30 a.m. and finish the day at 3:30 p.m. Breakfast and lunch  

are included in your registration. Registration fee is $100. Sessions one, two, three  

will be offered. We will also be offering a graduate level course for individuals who  

would like to become Discussion Leaders. You can register through our District Calendar. The 

es will be held at: Rosen College of Hospitality Management 9907 Universal Blvd Orlando, FL 

We hope to see everyone there to make a larger impact on this Rotary year!  

Talk to Tracy if you are interested the club will pay registration fee’s and 

you could car pool down to Orlando. 
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If you or a member of your family are not feeling well  

 or you or a family member is going in  

the hospital for any reason, let us know!!! 

We are family and we do care. 

Contact  Dean Razzano at:  cdrazzo@gmail.com  

or 352-259-5485 (h), 913-707-9889 (c) 

Bud Mangels is doing better, but still on treatment that prevent him from min-

gling with the masses, his wife is doing better but also a slow recovery. 

 Sandy my significant other, is at Shand's Hospital in Gainesville, her pneumo-

nia is under control, but other complications have their come up. 

Lets keep these people in our thoughts and prayers. 


